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Governor's Message 

Dear Friends, 

I hope that you are all safe and well.  I hope that everyone had time to relax with 

family and friends this summer.  As Southern California emerges from the 4th Surge, I 

think that there is hope for life getting back to closer to normal. 

Our Chapter has been busy this summer with the 23rd Annual ACP California Internal 

Medicine Review and Update, so special thanks to Dr. Roman and all the excellent 

lecturers.  We are working hard for the great October 9, 2021 ACP So California 

Meeting at Annenberg Health Sciences Building at Eisenhower Health, in Rancho 

Mirage.  We hope to see you there or virtually. 

As we head into yearɅs end, hopefully we will 

get a little time with family and friends. 

 

Continue to do amazing things!   

  
Daniel I. Kim, MD, MBA, FACP 

ACP Governor R2 (OC and IE) 

Follow us on Facebook  or Instagram at 

@acpsocalregion2 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/American-College-of-Physicians-California-Southern-II-Chapter-100402121968282


 

 

 

Summer Events! 

 

ACP Southern California Regional Meeting 2021ɀ ɈInspire, 

Challenge, and Learnɉ - October 9, 2021  

The annual Southern California Scientific Meeting will be held LIVE with a Zoom 

Broadcast of the main sessions on Saturday, October 9, 2021.  The location will be at 

beautiful Eisenhower Medical Centers ɀ Annenberg Center in Rancho Mirage.  

The planning committee presents a wonderful meeting which will feature medical 

updates, point of care ultrasound sessions 

/about-acp/chapters-regions/united-states/california-chapter/news-meetings/southern-california-chapters-regions-i-ii-iii-annual-scientific-meeting


 

Michael with Family!!! 

 

 

 

 

 
New Ideas and Opinions Article Suggests  
Ways to Support the Well-Being of the  
Physician Workforce in the COVID-19 Environment 

Annals of Internal Medicine published a new ϥdeas and Opinions article ɈGetting 

Through COVID-19: Keeping Clinicians in the Workforce,ɉ authored by ACP leaders 

Darilyn V. Moyer, MD, FACP, FRCP, FIDSA; Eileen Barrett, MD, MPH; Susan Thompson 

Hingle, MD; and Cynthia D. Smith, MD. The authors are sending a direct message to 

employers at health systems, hospitals, and clinical practices to create strategies to 

support the well-being of the physician workforce during this pandemic. It is 

important for physicians to feel they work in an environment where they can safely 

care for patients while simultaneously supporting one another. The article 

recommends a variety of different methods and practices for employers to put in 

place that prioritize the physical and mental health of physicians and clinicians and go 

https://www.acpjournals.org/doi/10.7326/M21-3381?_ga=2.78922004.1288913170.1632778388-138445649.1621349590
https://www.acpjournals.org/doi/10.7326/M21-3381?_ga=2.78922004.1288913170.1632778388-138445649.1621349590


MEDICAL STUDENTS and RESIDENTS SESSIONS 

October 9, 2021 

We will be having special sessions for Students and Residents:  

- Resident Interview Skills 

- Program Director Panels for advice applying to Internal Medicine Residencies 

- CV Workshop ɀ Optimize your CV and get hands on advice 

/membership/physician-membership/acp-fellowship
/meetings-courses/acp-courses-recordings/acp-leadership-academy/acp-leadership-academy-webinars/advancing-to-acp-fellowship?_ga=2.260161357.1355244542.1617346069-1165777768.1582184434
mailto:91������SoCal2@gmail.com

